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Additional Fuel Stations Prepared to Open Tomorrow

There is an adequate supply of fuel for the island. Fuel companies, Mobil and Shell IP&E, are working
together to get more stations online by tomorrow. The following service stations will be open Sunday, May 28:

Mobil (6 a.m. - 10 p.m.):
● East Agana
● Airport
● Maite
● Liguan

Shell IP&E (8 a.m. - 10 p.m.):
● Hagatna
● Harmon
● MicroMall Intersection
● NCS
● Tiyan
● Chalan Pago (Diesel only)

More stations will be announced shortly.

The community is reminded to be courteous and orderly when lining up for fuel.

Visit the following links for the latest advisory information:
● GHS/OCD Website: https://ghs.guam.gov/
● GHS/OCD Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GHSOCD/
● JRM Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/jrmguam

For more information, contact the Joint Information Center at (671) 478-0208/09/10.
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